
The UAC Foundation is the non-profit organization and
fundraising arm of the Utah Arts Collective. The non-profit was
created in 2017 to give dancers, parents, and faculty the
opportunity to serve in our community.

The Nutcracker Tea Party is an hour long family-friendly narrated
version of the Nutcracker ballet, with choreographed treats and a
magical atmosphere. It is produced by volunteers and generous
sponsors. The production is a benefit for the Wasatch County
Children’s Justice Center.  Over the years, UAC Foundation has
donated over $175,000 to the Wasatch County Children's Justice
Center while sharing the holiday magic of the Nutcracker.

Dancers enrolled in the UAC Ballet program have the opportunity
to be a part of the Nutcracker Tea cast. It allows their students to
study classical ballet, learn from professional performance
opportunities, and experience arts education.

Utah Arts Collective also offers programs in Dance, Theatre, and
Preschool.  

The Nutcracker Tea has 12 shows Nov. 14-23 at the Midway Town
Hall.  

For more information on all Utah Arts Collective Programs visit:

www.utahartscollective.com 
@utahartscollective
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Bart the Bear Mural
One of Utah's most beloved animals, Bart the Bear (1977-2000) was a Heber-

based movie and television actor trained by Doug and Lynne Seus. Utah Wildlife
Walls has partnered with Heber City, Heber Valley Entertainment, Body and Soul
Studios, the Utah Film Commission and the Vital Ground Foundation to celebrate
Bart's legacy with a monumental new mural in downtown Heber. Located across

the street from the historic Avon Theater, the mural is made possible through
support from a Heber City TAPS grant and Vital Ground. 

Celebrate Bart's legacy with a weekend of Bart movie screenings and events,
including Bart storytelling with Doug and Lynne and a book release party for

Lynne’s new memoir, The Grizzlies and Us, plus conversation with grizzly bear
advocate Doug Peacock and Vital Ground staff. ​

November 15 & 16 at the Avon Theater

more details online
wasatchcountyarts.org


